
 

 

 
         Date: 18 Mar 2025 
 

 

Dear Year One Families, 

  

I hope this email finds you well. I'm writing to inform you about an important adjustment to our 
school calendar. 

 
On Friday, 30th May, we will be hosting a transition day for incoming Year One pupils for the 2025/26 
academic year. As a result, your child will not need to attend school on this day. 

 
This decision allows our Year One teachers to fully focus on welcoming new students, provide 
comprehensive tours of the school and its facilities, and ensure a smooth transition for incoming 
pupils. We believe this approach will greatly benefit our new students as they begin their educational 
journey at KJS. This aligns with similar practices in some ESF kindergartens,  you may recall your own 
children's experience of this last year. 

 
To ensure continued learning, our Year One teachers will provide engaging activities for your children 
to complete at home. These activities will complement their ongoing curriculum and support their 
educational progress. 

  

As always if you have any questions please do feel free to reach out   

Kind Regards, 

Mr. Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


